
TRÓCAIRE - BE THEIR CHRISTMAS BLESSING 
 
The world’s poorest people, who are trying to survive poverty, Covid and hunger, 
are praying for the blessings you can bring. This was the Christmas invitation sent 
by Trócaire this season and once again all here at St. John’s responded with Kindness 
& Love.  

 
Even in the midst of your own struggles this year due to the pandemic; you were 
still willing to think of others who were in greater need. Because of you and your 
compassionate generosity, this year we have raised €2000 on behalf of Trócaire.  
This donation will make such a difference in the lives of so many people and in 
communities all across the world. 
 
In responding so generously to Trócaire’s invitation, you truly are their Christmas 
Blessing. So on behalf of Trócaire, I graciously thank you all for reaching out and 
showing that you truly care.  

Sharon 
St. John’s Parish Trócaire Volunteer  

 


